
  

Dear Faculty, 

MAT 8, MAT 12, MAT 51 Technology Orientation Workshops  

 

will be held during the following days and times: 

 

Monday, August 24 12:00PM - 2PM  room S-532 

 

Wednesday , August 26 5:30PM - 7:30PM room S-532 

 All MAT 8 and MAT 12 sections are required to use an online homework 

component call MYMathLab.  

 All MAT 51 sections are required to use an online homework component 

call WebAssign.  

 Attendance is strongly recommended for at least one of these 

workshops for all  faculty teaching MAT 8,  MAT 12, or MAT 51 for the 

first time.* 

*Note that these are the only training sessions available to learn to use the required online 

hw component. 

 All full time or adjunct faculty teaching any remedial course are welcome 

to attend one or both of these workshops. 

Faculty who are not teaching MAT 8, MAT 12, or MAT 51 are not required to attend. 

 

Please email which workshop(s) you will attend. Send email to Mark Jagai - Technology 

Coordinator at:  mjagai@bmcc.cuny.edu 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Mark Jagai- Technology Coordinator:  mjagai@bmcc.cuny.edu 

Michael George-Adjunct Coordinator: mgeorge@bmcc.cuny.edu 

Jenna Hirsch Remediation Coordinator: jhirsch@bmcc.cuny.edu 

Ellen Inkelis-Remediation Coordinator: einkelis@bmcc.cuny.edu 

 

Thank you. 
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